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I am submitting testimony in opposition to SB696.  I am a retired law enforcement 

officer and spent part of my career training officers and civilians the responsible use 

of firearms.   This bill, like all of the current bills related to firearms, will have no effect 

on crime and criminals.  Criminals do not follow laws.  This law is poorly written law 

and is vague which will allow the interpretation to be expanded into possibly any 

replacement triggers for firearms.  Replacing triggers and fire control groups is 

common practice to make firearms easier to shoot and more accurate for many 

applications, all of which are legal.  In many cases this actually could be argued 

makes them safer.   


